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Welcome to our eighth newsletter for Term 2 

‘Don’t be afraid! You are worth much more than many sparrows.’ 

Our learning objective for today was that Jesus is with us, everyday, 

because we are worth so much more than birds or flowers. We entered our 

KK room with soft music playing.  Ai-Leng with the aid of a projector, had 

the music video ‘Do Not Worry’, up on the whiteboard.  We watched this as 

we settled in.  It reminded us that we are in the hands of the God who 

made everything.  We then talked about birds and all its varieties, from 

Eagles to a Tui and a Sparrow, discussing how they do not have to work or 

worry about their next meal because creation provides all they need.
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Music 

For music today, we sang ‘Jesus Loves Me’ 

including the actions in the NZ Sign Language.  

Also, before playing ‘His Eye Is on the Sparrow’ 

on the piano as we sang all along, Ai-Leng told 

us the story of how the composer was inspired. 

 

 

 

 

Activities 

We had finger labyrinths to help us ‘Journey 

with Jesus’ in prayer.  Junior KK continued their 

learning of the Lord’s Prayer.  What we did both 

enjoy as a combined group, was the hunt for 

the sparrows.  There were sparrows hidden in 

the KK rooms.  When we found these, we 

coloured them in and made bookmarks out of 

them.  Some had just 1 or 3 and others, 11!  

 

KK NEWSLETTER  25 JUNE 2017 

OTHER KK NEWS AND NOTICES: 

Next Sunday will be the 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time.  It will also be the last Sunday for this term. 

KK will be on a break on July 9th and 16th. 

 

All pre-school and primary school aged children, present at the Cathedral for the 10am Choral Eucharist, are 

welcome to attend Kathedral Kids (KK), our Sunday program for the Cathedral children. 

For those in intermediate and higher years at school (ages 11-15), please join ‘Upper Room’, which is our youth 

group.  They have been operating in the Oaks Room (by the KK classrooms) over the last few Sundays. 

 

Please keep KK and our youth in your prayers. 

 

 

 


